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“The School of Public Health recently organized a comprehensive workshop on Qualitative Research 

Methods for its MPH students, held from the 20th to the 26th of June 2023. 



Over the span of five days, participants immersed themselves in the intricacies of qualitative 

research, acquiring valuable skills and knowledge. The workshop encompassed a range of topics, 

including the development of comprehensive guides for conducting group and individual interviews, 

and explored the various facets of qualitative data collection. Integral to the workshop were hands-on 

practical sessions, providing students with the opportunity to apply their newfound knowledge in 

real-world scenarios. 

We extend our congratulations to all the dedicated participants for their unwavering enthusiasm 

throughout the workshop. Stay connected for further updates on upcoming workshops and events at 

the School of Public Health.” 
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